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Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Welcome back to Royal Schools!

The last two years have been a challenge for all of us in one way or another. Despite the difficult 
times that we had to endure on so many fronts, we survived and more than that we have 
thrived! 

We are proud to report that regardless of the circumstances, all of our 13 schools (on five 
campuses, with more than 5 700 learners and with the help of our 355 staff members) 
completed their curriculums in time. For the last 29 years Royal Schools has enabled quality 
private education, always mindful of ensuring access and affordability. This track record has 
warranted a prominent role in the private education industry in South Africa now more than 
ever.

We have reason to celebrate! Our class of 2021 Grade 12s delivered excellent results. Royal 
Schools Princess Park achieved an astonishing 100% pass rate with an incredible 81% Bachelors 
pass rate. Royal Schools Queens Private achieved 98% pass rate with a 69% Bachelors pass rate. 
Royal Schools Alberton achieved a 99% pass rate with a 74% Bachelors pass rate and Royals 
Schools Sky City had their very first Grade 12 group passing with 88% and a 54% Bachelors pass 
rate. We also had a number of learners who passed with 6 distinctions. Congratulations once 
again to all of these learners, their educators and parents whose work and dedication have 
made these achievements possible.

With all of this in mind we are looking forward to a fruitful 2022 and hope, like everyone else 
around the world, that this will be the year where we will be able to beat this virus and get our 
lives back to normal. Our schools are already hard at work with academics, sport and culture.

Let us make this year a year of gratitude. Let’s stop and acknowledge that there are always 
something to be grateful for. Even the darkest cloud has a silver lining. Let us live our PIPE 
values (People, Integrity, Perseverance and Excellence) in everything that we do.

As parents, you are our most important partners in this journey, and we look forward to working 
with you as we continue the journey to build a future for our learners!
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